
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 

   
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words/ sentences 
containing blends, digraphs 

and trigraphs.  
 

We are learning to read all 
the previously taught 

tricky words, as well as 
learning how to spell ‘some’, 

‘come’ and ‘little’. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be exploring 
taking away using the 

ten frames, number 
tracks and objects.  

 
PE 

We will be starting PE on Friday 20th May and 
will then take place every Friday from then on. 
Children will need to come to school on that day 

in shorts/ jogging bottoms, t-shirt/top and 
trainers.  

 
 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
      We have chosen this theme as some of the 
children have been particularly interested in 

space and the Planets. This also  
ties  in with our special ‘Space’ themed 

 lunch on Thursday. 

Astro Girl 
 

Week beginning 16th May 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Watch videos about space and the moon landing, share space fiction and non-
fiction books together, draw or collage pictures of our solar system, make a space fact file all about the different 

planets, talk about the past at home together to build up their knowledge of time. 
 

Homework: Bring in a photograph of a special memory you have had as a family. 

 

Did you know… 
The word astronaut 
comes from the Greek 

words ‘astron’ meaning 
star and ‘nautes’ 
meaning sailor. 

 

I wonder… 
 Would you rather 
be an astronaut or 
a palaeontologist? 

Why?  
 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Trust’  

This week’s song: Shine Jesus shine. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 


